From:
Sent: 03 November 2022 13:29
To: Webber Marcus
Subject: PTl incidentatHigh Barnet 2022-09-30

>

Hello Marcus

Thank you for all the information you have provided during my enquiries into the PTI incident
atHigh Barnet 2022-09-30.

At this stage ORR have notidentified any breaches of health and safety legislation however
this decision could be subject to review if new evidence is brought to our attention. Whilst the
gradient of the accessibility hump may not have contributed to the fall, you are advised to
check to ensure this meets the requirements of the standard.

We look forward to receiving a copy of your investigation report as well as details on any
actions that have been identified as a result of the incident.

Regards

!H |nspeclor of Railways

Transport for London Team

OFFICE OF
RAIL AND ROAD

ORR protects the interests of rail and road users, improving the safety, value and performance
of railways and roads today and in the future.
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